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Public transport needs to stay public. Privatisation will lead to overcharging for the use of 
“public” transport which will leave vulnerable people unable to travel and therefore 
becoming even more vulnerable. The job of the council and the state is to look after their 
constituents and if public transport is sold to a private company then the people are no 
longer being considered and once again capitalism reigns. If less people are using public 
transport due to overcharging then the roads will also then become congested, The public 
transport in the Randwick Council has already taken a beating with the new light rail on 
Anzac Parade taking priority over buses that have been cut. Please don’t hand over the 
control to private companies for the sake of making a few extra dollars. 


